EMBASSY OF BELIZE

August 15, 2019

Dear Members of the Belizean Community in the United States,

Greetings from your Embassy in Washington DC. We take the opportunity to thank you all for
your continued interest in all things Belizean. We hereby provide the following link to an article

published in the Guardian: https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2019/aug/14/why-tiny-
belize-is-a-world-leader-in-ocean-protection

We are proud to underscore the progress Belize has made in this regard and the high esteem
with which we are held globally.

As we approach September celebrations, the Embassy wants to wish everyone a safe and
celebrative time, as Belize turns 38. Happy Birthday Belize.

Sincerely,

His Excellency F. Daniel Gutierez
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